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MAY / JUNE NEWSLETTER 

Cremona Library will be hosting a Summer Reading Program again this 
year.  The Program will run Wednesday mornings (9 ï noon) from July 
5 to August 23, at the Curling Club Building.  This will be 
open to children 4 to 12 years.  Pre-registration is 
required.  Registration will be held at Cremona Library 
June 28 (11 ï 4:30) and June 29 (6 ï 8:30pm) 
Summer Reading Program activities for children 0 ï 4 
years will be available during regular library hours. 

Canada Day Soap Box Derby,  

Hosted by Iron Mountain Diesel  

Soap Box Derby Kit Cars are  

Available from the Cremona FCSS for 

$45 each  

VERY LIMITED QUANITY! 

Open to those 7 years of age and up  

 To purchase 

your kit car, 

or if you have 

any questions 

please call 

Jen @  

(403)510-4521 2017 



STUDENT JOB POSTING!! 

Cremona FCSS is looking for  
Students to run Summer Fun 2017   

Summer Coordinator position $15 per hourñPast experience planning Summer fun is an asset, 
Approximately 15 hours per week.   

Summer assistants $12.20 per hour, will assist the coordinator in programing.  
Approximately 10 hours per week 
 

The Summer Fun positions will involve working with children from 6 to 12 years of age,  
planning craft projects, outdoor activities, and providing care.  
 

Please apply by dropping off resume and cover letter to the  
Cremona FCSS office or the Cremona Village office.  
Applicants must be 13 years of age or older to apply. 
  

Resumes must be received by May 15, 2017 
If you have any question please call  
Jen at (403) 510-4521 

SUMMER JOB!!!  

Cremona Library is seeking two 

aides for our Wednesday morning  

Summer Reading Program.   
 

Applicants must be 16 years of age 

and a criminal record check will be 

required if hired. The wage is $12.20 

per hour, max 4 hours per week for  

8 weeks.  Please send a resume and 

cover letter by May 15, 2017 to  

cremonalibrary@prl.ab.ca ,  

attn. Sandra. 
 

We thank everyone who applies  
however only those persons chosen 

for an interview will be contacted. 
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